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Purpose of this Report 

1. The purpose of this report is to update the Committee on Covid-19 Financial 
Impact which was reported to Cabinet at its meeting on 15 May 2020 
(attached as Appendix 1). A presentation on the updated position will also be 
provided at the meeting. 

 

Recommendation 

2. That the Policy and Resources Select Committee notes the contents of the 
Covid-19 Financial Impact report and the changes that have taken place 
since. 


